
 

 

 

The PTA will be celebrating the significant people in our life with our 

Someone Special stall on Friday 8th March. 

 

The shop will be available for children only and there will be 2 stalls 

running (Infants & Juniors) in the morning. Each class will have the 

chance to visit the stall during the morning. 

 

There will be a range of gifts available and there will be one of each 

type on display so the children can see what they are buying – with 

prices ranging from 50p - £3.  

 

If your child would like to purchase a gift, please ensure that their 

money is in a sealed envelope with their name and class on it and that 

they have it with them on Friday 8th March. 

 

           


